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Chairman Nathe and Members of the Committee,  

 

My name is James Pursley, and I am submitting written testimony on behalf 

of the North Dakota Travel Alliance Partnership. TAP is a coalition of travel 

industry stakeholders, including CVBs, state attractions, businesses and 

recreation providers in North Dakota’s third-largest industry and major driver 

of North Dakota’s growing economy. On behalf of the tourism industry and 

its partners, I am asking for your support for HB 1209.  

  

HB 1209 is a one-time funding item that will provide a grant to an 

organization dedicated to the restoration of historic opera houses in North 

Dakota. Restoring historic structures like opera houses improves downtown 

areas and increases visitation to North Dakota towns and cities. This grant will 

help attract a more diverse set of visitors to the state and restore a historic 

place where entertainment used to thrive. Because of its potential to boost 

tourism and improve quality of life in smaller towns, TAP asks that you 

support HB 1209.  

 

Thank you for the opportunity to offer this testimony.  


